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MPLA Activities 

 

 Reviewed reports submitted by the MPLA Committees and by the state representatives; 

 

 Preparing Wyoming news to send to the editor for the upcoming MPLA newsletter; 

 

 Working on renewals for Wyoming for MPLA; 

 

 Obtained vendor information from colleagues at SDLA, NDLA & AzLA  - Thanks to 

those who shared this information.  It was very helpful; 

 

 Using the vendor information to solicit grants from the vendors for the 2015 

WLA/MPLA Conference; 

 

 Sending our WLA/MPLA marketing swag to all Wyoming County Libraries to create 

excitement for the upcoming conference; 

 

 Shared the logo information with WLA and MPLA colleagues; 

 

 

 
 

 



 Got the Call for Programs up and available after running into a few bugs & corrections – 

we got the form worked out.  We are collecting program submissions.  So far we have 

captured about 10 program submissions. 

 

Here is the url - 

https://survey.uwyo.edu/TakeSurvey.aspx?PageNumber=1&SurveyID=82K1lm73H&Pre

view=true  

 

 A group of us from WLA are estimating conference costs.  That information is 

forthcoming; 

 

 WLA will provide transportation to and from the conference hotel to the opening 

reception venue.  We have hired 2 trolleys that operate in Cheyenne.   

 

      
 

 

 One of my next goals is to enhance the information on the WLA site regarding the 

speakers we have under contract.  Watch for this on the WLA site.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Stephen Boss 

Wyoming Representative 
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